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Friday ,15th September 2023                                                                  SWS/ ACD/2023-24/50 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

As we come to the end of Term 1, we look forward to share the progress and accomplishments of our students 

with you all. We have planned a parent-teacher meeting on Saturday, 23rd September 2023 for classes UKG- 5 

at school to apprise and orient the parents about the review of performance in Term 1. You are requested to 

attend the same.  

Each parent is being given a 10 minutes slot. Your child’s time- slot is shared along with this document. 

We request you to adhere to the following time slot in order to conduct the meeting smoothly. 

A Book Fair in association with Scholar’s is also being organized during the PTM to help you select from an array 

of books to encourage your ward towards imbibing the habit of reading. You are requested to visit the book fair in 

the basketball court on the school premises. 

Together we can and we will continue to work for providing engaging and wholesome experiences for our 

students. We look forward to your presence in school. 

 

Warm Regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


